
Addendum No. 1 
September 16, 2003 
 
Lower Manhattan Development Corporation  
Website Design and Maintenance Services RFP 
 
Acknowledgement of the Addendum 
Please acknowledge receipt of this addendum in your proposal submission.   
 
The answer period for this RFP has been extended to 5:00pm on Friday, September 19, 
2003.  The submission deadline has also been extended to 5:00pm on Friday, October 3, 
2003.  
 
Also, please note, the contract ID number for this RFP has been changed to LMDC-28B.  
 
 


